
Notice of Meeting

PLANNING VISITING SUB-COMMITTEE

Friday, 12 March 2021 - 11:30 am
Fels Farm, Dagenham Road, Rush Green

Members: Cllr Muhammad Saleem (Chair), Cllr John Dulwich (Deputy Chair), Cllr Sanchia 
Alasia, Cllr Faruk Choudhury and Cllr Dominic Twomey

By Invitation: Cllr Princess Bright, Cllr Mick McCarthy and Cllr Tony Ramsay

Date of publication: 4 March 2021 Claire Symonds
Acting Chief Executive

Contact Officer: John Dawe
Tel. 020 8227 2135

E-mail: john.dawe@lbbd.gov.uk 

AGENDA
1. Apologies for Absence  

2. Declaration of Members' Interests  

In accordance with the Council’s Constitution, Members are asked to declare 
any interest they may have in any matter which is to be considered at this 
meeting.

                                                                                                   Eastbrook ward
3. Fels Farm, Dagenham Road - 20/02167/FULL 
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Given a number of concerns expressed by Members about the above 
application, the Planning Committee agreed to defer a decision pending a site 
visit by a Planning Visiting Sub-Committee, to be convened subject to 
any Covid restrictions. 

The purpose of the visit is to review the impact of the proposed development 
on the openness of the setting in the Green Belt, with a view to making 
recommendations to enable the Planning Committee to come to an informed 
decision at its meeting on 22 March 2021. 
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